Attachment A

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing: October 18, 2022

Celina City Schools

| am happy and excited but a part of me is sad that | am giving you this notice of my intention of

retiring on December 31, 2022. | have worked thirty-one years in the Celina school system and made a
lot of friendships through the years. | have worked with every age group in the system and loved
working with the students. | have worked with different administrators and loved working with
every one of them. | have loved being a part of a system that cares about the students.
Thank you for sharing an environment that makes you feel as a team working together for the
Betterment of the students. | am going to miss seeing all the students going through but

| feel my age is telling me to slow down and enjoy relaxing and being with my grandchild as she

is growing fast. | will stop by and visit in the future.

Sincerely,

Ciomelo o, Cunre

Pamela S. Carr



